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       PRESS RELEASE LPD CASE L2302272 UPDATE 
On  July 18, 2023, at approximately 1:00 A.M., LPD Officers were dispatched to the 500 

block of Beech Ln in the city of Lemoore regarding an individual who was shot multiple times. 
Officers arrived on scene and provided medical treatment to the victim. The victim was transported 
by EMS to Adventist Medical Center in Hanford where he was pronounced deceased.  

LPD officers canvased the area and located surveillance video footage that may have 
captured the suspect vehicles. Video footage was captured of two vehicles driving in tandem to the 
crime scene prior to and after the homicide occurred.  One of these vehicles has been identified as 
a 2011 white KIA Soul and the second vehicle is believed to be a dark colored four door sedan.   

The Lemoore Police Department is seeking the public’s help with identifying the second 
suspect vehicle.  Anyone with information please contact the Lemoore Police Department 
Detectives Division at 559-924-9574.   

 

 

 

 



 

 


